
Ms. Lillie’s 3rd Grade Class Parents’ Night!  
About: Future Meteorologists!  

Where: Oak Elementary School, Classroom #304  

When: Thursday, November 1st, 2018  

      6:00-7:00pm  

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

      Thursday, November 1st I invite you to come out to 

see some projects that your students have accomplished! 

These past few weeks we have been focusing on the 

weather and my students are so excited to share with 

you everything that they have learned. At 6:30pm, my 

students will be presenting to you their most recent 

project dealing with average rainfall.  

*Snacks and refreshments will be provided.  

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to email me 

at lillie.kinnane@smail.astate.edu   

I hope to see you there!  

Lillie Kinnane  

 

 


